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February 7, 1985

Mr. R. W. Starostecki
Director, Division of Project
and Resident Programs
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Region I
631 Park Avenue
King of Prussia, PA 19406

REPORT 50-354/84-26
SYSTEMATIC ASSESSMENT OF LICENSEE PERFORMANCE
HOPE CREEK GENERATING STATION

We have received and reviewed the report of the NRC Region I
SALP Board for the period August 1, 1983 - October 31, 1984.

We appreciate the time taken by you and your staff to review
and discuss the assessment with us on January 21, 1985. The
recommendations of the board will be implemented as we dis-
cussed.

Regarding the induced voltage problem, we share your concern,
but feel you may be premature in your conclusion. We will
address the problem in detail at the meeting which you requested.

The concerns you noted regarding our turnover precess will also
be addressed at a future meeting. We appreciate the opportunity
to clarify this issue.

In summary, we feel your report-is a fair assessment.

Very truly yours,
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